
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On January 20th, 2018  Rude’s Lanes in DeForest will be 
hosting a Fundraising Event for Badger Honor Flight. 
 
Badger Honor Flight is a non-profit organization that flies 
Veterans of WWII, Korean War, the Vietnam War and 
terminally ill veterans from any war have the opportunity to 
see the Memorials constructed in their honor in Washington 
D.C.  More information on Badger Honor Flight can be found at 
BadgerHonorFlight.org. 
 
The day will be filled with FOOD, FUN, BOWLING, RAFFLES, 
and SPECIAL EVENTS! 
 
We are reaching out to the businesses in the area for any sort 
of Donation you may be able to provide.  Whether it be a item 
for the gift bags each bowler will receive with your company 
logo, a basket of goodies we can place in the Raffle area or even 
just a donation to help offset the cost of putting on the event.  
Anything you can do is appreciated. 
 
Donations can be dropped off at Rudes Lanes, 210 E. Holum St. 
in DeForest or contact LISA at 608-575-6808 or 
lkanderson@hngnews.com  to arrange for pick-up.  
Receipts are available for your donation upon request. 
 
THANK YOU FOR CONSIDERING MAKING A DONATION! 


